
From: _ roydaby9@gmail.com
Subject: Article
Date: August 2, 2023 at 11:07 AM
To: editor@offshorealert.com

Dear Sir or Madam

I have been made aware of an article on your website relating to a Mauritius company namely cell trader. An individual whom I
understand to be called David Marchant has published this article and it has my name and home address published. 

This is clearly defamatory and must be removed immediately. Whatever issue this individual has with Mr Jolly is his business and it is
for Mr Jolly to take whatever action he chooses, however my name and especially home address should not be published. I am a
qualified lawyer in England and Wales. 

Please urgently reply confirming this article has been removed failing which I will be taking legal action. 

I reserve the right to produce a copy of this correspondence to the Court on the issues of damages; conduct and costs. 

Kind regards

Roy Daby
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